
Meeting Minutes for 11-9-04 
Mt Holly Preserve Community Board 
 
Discussion began with interest in developing a web site for the Mount Holly Community. 
Alan will check on prices and other information needed to obtain this. 
 
Review of Bylaws previously developed.  Alan agreed to work on them. 
 
As a large group we read through each survey we collected from the individual residents. 
Concerns were appropriately addressed based on what we as a HOA can actually do. 
Concerns to be addressed: 
-Front sign/maintenance 
-Street lights 
-Dues 
-Social functions within our community 
-By laws 
-Meetings will be scheduled on Wednesdays or Mondays per request of the majority. 
(They will alternate each time.) 
 
-The decision was made to have a board with no titles. 
-Plans to schedule a full HOA meeting for February. 
 
Meeting Adjourned. 
 
Prepared by Ericka Powell 
 
 


